Acknowledgments

This report was prepared by the <u>Partnership for Transparency Fund</u> (PTF). The partial financial support from the Foundation to Promote Open Society (FPOS) is gratefully acknowledged. The PTF team was led by Vinay Bhargava, Chief Technical Adviser, and included PTF Advisers Haleh Bridi, John Clark, Aileen Marshall, Daniel Ritchie, Richard Stern, Gaiv Tata, and Hasan Tuluy. Logistics support was provided by PTF staff Jillian Hess and Samuel Stalls and PTF consultants Yacine Belhaj-Bouabdallah and Sabina Panth.

Deep appreciation is extended for the time made available for several meetings by the World Bank's IDA, Social Sustainability and Inclusion, Citizen Engagement, and Global Partnership for Social Accountability teams, as well as by staff from the Operations Policy and Core Services (OPCS) and External and Corporate Relations (ECR) Vice Presidencies. Appreciation is also tendered to staff from the IDA Forum team for supporting PTF interventions and presentations during IDA-CSO dialogue events and facilitating meetings with Bank staff.

Thanks are given to several groups with whom the PTF team interacted in preparing this report. These include several members of the World Bank's board and IDA deputies; CSO members of the Open Government Partnership (OGP) Steering Committee; Accountability Lab; Oxfam Washington, DC; and members of the World Bank's Expert Advisory Council for Citizen Engagement. The team is deeply appreciative of their input and constructive dialogue.

Finally, it is gratefully acknowledged that this report would not have been possible without the excellent and up-to-date information available in the World Bank's Open Knowledge Repository, IDA projects databases, and Open Finance Data.